On January 17th the following question was received from Board Member Debra Robinson regarding Board Item CP1 - Architectural Agreement for Palm Beach Lakes HS

Question:  Has there been any additional discussion with the City of West Palm Beach in an attempt to unload the campus and place some athletic facilities on city property?

Response:  Yes.  There have been several fruitful meetings with the City of West Palm Beach on this subject.  Planning staff from the City and the School District are working on plans that will allow us to relocate the baseball and softball fields over to the City's property on the west side of Military Trail.  We are still working out the details and funding, but in order to stay on schedule with the classroom addition and academy project the school may have to move some athletic programs off campus during the construction period.
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